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DOCUMENTATION CUT OFF EEI FILINGS

King Ocean values your support. We also understand the importance of Export Compliance Regulations.

When you ask us to file EEl on your behalf, we need to make sure all documentation is submitted in a
timely manner. The cut off for documentation effective Monday, January 20, 2020 in the instances when
we are asked to file EEl on your behalf will be as follows:

Tuesdays Noon for Full Load and Loose Container Load shipments.

As always, we thank you for your continued support as we strive to provide the best possible service.

For more information please check our website: www.kingocean.com or call Customer Service at:

Miami: 305.591.75695



http://www.kingocean.com/

